
 

February 2023 

Black History Month at Trinity Preschool 

 

 

Welcome Miss Cheyanne 

 We are so excited to welcome Miss Cheyanne Cordero-Vega as the new 

Assistant Teacher in Miss Rachael’s three-year old room.  She is married and the 

mother of 4 children.  Her ambitions are to help children thrive and become the 

best little human beings they can be.  She is very understanding, patient and is 

meeting each of our special friends.  

When Miss Cheyanne came for her interview, 

one of our friends decided he wanted to be part of 

the fun and joined us, offering her pretend “cake”  

then eventually taking her hand to show her around. 

We are still wondering if she joined us for cake or 

the friends—just kidding, it was the friends and the 

teachers. Welcome Miss Cheyanne! 

 



Reading Across America Day 
Thursday, March 2, 2023 

We are looking forward to Read Across 

America Day on March 2 between 10 am to 

1:30 pm. We hope to have some family 

members and other special readers.  If you are 

interested in reading, please be in touch with 

Miss Jen at jjdmorris@gmail.com or (717) 612-8073. Family members are 

especially welcome.  
 

PJ Party 

 One of the teachers texted “what do you do when it’s been a busy week 

and the kids have worked super hard?”  The answer is… “text everyone and 

declare tomorrow a PJ Day with a much-needed ice cream party☺☺☺ 

.        
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Thank YOU! 
 

 Thank you to all of those who support us at Trinity Preschool.   

 Thank you to the Harrisburg Area Community College (HACC) Nursing 

Students under the guidance of Martha “Marti” Spear.   

 To the BOYD Foundation who continue to provide us a substantial grant to 

provide free and low-cost preschool to our children.  

 To PRESENCE Bank for a generous donation of EITC (earned income tax 

credit) funds to cover the tuition for some of our students.  

 Some members of the Trinity Preschool Family were able to say  to thank 

you to Trinity Church of Harrisburg by helping with a church clean-up day.  

 

 

VOLUNTEERING 

We welcome anyone interested  to contact us about volunteering in our 

classroom. If you like to have fun, get messy, and want to become inspired by our 

wonderful group of future community leader friends,  please reach out to Miss 

Jen at Jjdmorris@gmail.com.   

We are very thankful to have students from many family traditions who speak 

many languages from all over the world. If you would like to share stories, a book 

or food regarding your traditions, please contact Miss Jen (Jjdmorris@gmail.com) 

or Miss Rachael (http://rachelobbo@comcast.net).  
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OUR WISH LIST…see our website for more at 

https://www.trinitypreschoolhbg.org/ 

 Ziploc bags (sandwich & gallon) 
 Kitchen trash bags 
 White napkins 
 Paper towels (Select a size if possible) 
 Paper plates 8” and 6” 
 Paper bowls 
 Plastic cups 5 oz. & 7 oz. 
 Toilet paper 
 Unscented tissues 
 Plastic spoons, forks & knives 

GIVING 

Please consider making a special gift today. You can use our DONATE button 

below or make your check payable to our parent organization, Camp Curtin 

Learning Community, and mail to Trinity Preschool, P.O. Box 5541, Harrisburg, PA 

17110. Your contribution is tax deductible as allowed by U.S. Internal Review 

Service. 

Donate Now! 
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